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1. BACKGROUND

1.1 AMCP WG M/1 WP18 prepared by INMARSAT proposed the maintenance of the AMSS SARPs Annex 10 Chapter 4.    After the latest amendments to Chapter 4, which were accepted at AMCP/6, other international standards bodies such as ETSI and RTCA have been progressing work on their own standards, results in the discrepancies between their standards and AMSS SARPs. 

2. Proposed change to SARPs Chapter 4 in the WP18 

2.1 (of the WP 18)    This paragraph proposed the receiver interference susceptibility of AES receiver

2.2 (of the WP18)   This paragraph proposed the modification on maximum harmonic, discrete spurious and noise density levels of AES transmitter.  The power density of frequency range from 1610.6MHz to 1735MHz became more stringent.

2.3 (of the WP18)   This paragraph proposed a new section of text to introduce an  intermodulation for the AES transmitter

2.4 (of the WP18)    This paragraph proposed to add corrections to Table 4-30, DTE effect on DCE restart states.

2.5 (of the WP18)     This paragraph proposed the modification on Table 4-34 to remove the reference to REJECT Packets in NOTE 6.

3. Conclusion

JCAB considered that the proposal as raised by INMARSAT in AMCP WG M/1 WP18 was appropriate and had no impact on interoperability between MTSAT and INMARSAT.  

                               SUMMARY


　This paper provides information that AMCP WG M/1 WP18, which was 


submitted by INMARSAT has no impact on interoperability between


MTSAT and INMARSAT           




















